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The Malaysian Medical Association (MMA) is very concerned to hear that Dr Jeyakumar 
Devaraj, a Life Member of the MMA who has been detained under the Emergency Ordinance 
since July 2nd 2011, has gone on a hunger strike, as announced by his wife R. Mohanarani 
yesterday, “to seek justice, and he will continue his strike until all six of them are released or 
brought to trial..” 

We urge the authorities to release Dr Jeyakumar and the 5 others from PSM as the police said 
they had been detained “for being key movers of the July 9 Bersih 2.0 rally”, which is now over. 
If they are not released immediately, they should be charged and tried in open court. 

While we are concerned about the possible detrimental effects of this hunger strike on 
Jeyakumar’s health – more so as he has been brought to the hospital for heart problems twice 
since his initial arrest almost a month ago – we must also respect Jeyakumar’s right to this non-
violent form of protest.  

In this regard, the MMA calls upon the authorities to respect international human rights law 
and not to resort to force-feeding as a means of ending Dr Jeyakumar’s protest. The World 
Medical Association (WMA) – the body that establishes ethical guidance for doctors around the 
world – 

http://malaysiakini.com/news/170484
http://www.wma.net/en/30publications/10policies/h31/index.html


 

The principles outlined in the Declaration of Malta include the duty of physicians  

- To act ethically and to prevent coercion or maltreatment of detainees; 
- To respect the detainee’s autonomy (“


